
 

 

Ox Tools USA, 1700 Boulter Industrial Park, Ste 2 Webster, NY 14580, United States 

2022 PRICE INCREASE / PREPAID FREIGHT CHANGES 

 

March 16th, 2022 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Over the past six months, OX Tools has seen significant changes from our suppliers, 

freight forwarders and carriers and unfortunately prices continue to rise.  At first, we 

attempted to offset these increases with value improvements to continue to keep our 

prices low to you, our valued customers.  Unfortunately, we can no longer absorb the 

cost and have been forced to take a price increase.  Effective April 18, 2022, we will 

implement the new attached Manufacturer’s Suggested Retail Price (MSRP) and 

Minimum Advertising Pricing Program (MAPP).  

We will constantly evaluate the input costs and if we see relief, we will update our 

pricing through promotions and permanent adjustments. 

Finally, effective April 18, 2022, we are raising our Prepaid Freight policy to a minimum 

of $1,250, up from the previous industry leading $1,000.  While we are raising the 

minimum, we believe that we have the most competitive Free Freight Policy in the 

industry. 

We are hoping that the inflationary pressures in commodities and freight are temporary 

and we will continue to monitor to ensure we protect your sales and margins. 

In the meantime, please contact your sales representative or customer service for more 

details. 

Sincerely, 

John Cunningham 

CEO – OX Tools USA 

https://tuffclub.lt.acemlnb.com/Prod/link-tracker?redirectUrl=aHR0cHMlM0ElMkYlMkZ1cy5veHRvb2xzLmNvbSUyRg==&sig=Ag2FNgpGdnfF2Z1oQpBsNyLCiToZGDcscwgSeUFeYRd5&iat=1647447753&a=%7C%7C610012946%7C%7C&account=tuffclub%2Eactivehosted%2Ecom&email=503a7%2BcE2eaUU2Xikjw7xDhSXl%2F8zOpoOcQT8YyMliQ%3D&s=8b22348b1f3918f242ee9454d69a3275&i=1033A1323A24A10503

